
Early Dismissal for Muslim Students on the Eve of Hari Raya Puasa (9 April 2024) 

Posted on 2 Apr 2024. 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On the eve of Hari Raya Puasa, 9 April, Tuesday, all Muslim students will be dismissed from class and 
allowed to leave the school at 10.30 am. 

The rest of the students will con�nue with lessons according to the �metable for the day. 

We wish all Muslim students and their families "Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri" in advance. 

Regards 

Mrs Jackie Chan 

Year Head 

  


